
CHRJS C!lRISTlE 
Governor 

KlM GUADAGNO 
Lt. Governor 

September 14, 2017 

Mr. William Colvin 

DEPARTMENT OF DIVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
Bureau of Northern Field Operations 

7 Ridgedale A venue 
Cedar Knolls, NJ 07927 

Phone#: 973-631-640 I 
Fax#: 973-656-4440 

BRAC Environmental Coordinator 
OACSIM - U.S. Army Fort Monmouth 
P. 0. Box 148 
Oceanport, NJ 07757 

Re: Draft Record of Decision for Landfills FTMM-02 and FTMM-08 
Fort Monmouth 
Oceanport, Monmouth County 
Preferred ID: G000000032 

Dear Mr. Colvin: 

BO!JMARTJN 
Commissioner 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed review of 
Draft Record of Decision (ROD) for Landfills FTMM-02 and FTMM-08. The Department offers 
the following comments on the drafr ROD. 

l.) Page l-2 paragraph 2- please change the citation to read NJ.AC. 7:26E-5.2(d) 
2.) Page l-2 paragraph 4 - please note that the CEA does not restrict ground water use or 

installation of drinking water wells. Rather, the CEA is placed along with a Well 
Restriction Area on FTMM-02 and FTMM-08. The wording in the ROD should be 
changed to acknowledge that a Well Restriction Area restricts ground water use. 

3.) Page l-4 - The Concurrence Signature line and date for Assistant Commissioner's line 
needs to deleted. The Department will be issuing a concurrence letter, but will not sign the 
ROD. 

4.) Page 2-19-The listed MTBE Ground Water Quality Standard is incorrect. Please change 
the standard from 50ppb to 70ppb. 

Please submit the revised ROD to my attention for review. Thank you and please feel free to 
contact me if you have any questions. 
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